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Hr, B. Rose Buckley | 12/11/80 
Criminal Division 
Department of Justice 
Washington, D.C. 20550 

Dear iy. Buckley, 

Reur 12/6/c0, tem 15978, there is no need to provide a copy of the bock, thanks. 
However, if any sofations were added, I'd like copies of those pages. 

Sone sexial numbers are not accounted for in the Zbist. Can you please explain ths? 
Apparently they did once exist. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg


